
The California Association of Nonprofits (doing business as CalNonprofits) is conducting

a study of the economic and social impact of California’s nonprofit 501(c)(3) sector. 

CalNonprofit’s CEO, Jan Masaoka, is asking charities to participate by taking a survey. 

While our firm is not involved with the study, it seems a worthwhile effort.  Jan’s

message, reprinted here, has more information:

Friends: we need your help asking nonprofits to participate in the study of the 

Economic & Social Impact of California’s Nonprofit Sector. Please ask folks to take

the survey at the following link:  http://svy.mk/17qikag.  This is a large project led

by researchers at the U of San Diego and funded by the Irvine Foundation, the

Weingart Foundation and the Annenberg Foundation. Please help! Thanks! Jan
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